
To Co-chairs Taylor and Salinas, Vice-chairs Knopp and Boshart-David and  
members of the redistricting committee: 
 Thank you for your important work of redrawing district maps. 
  I have enjoyed living in Newport for 6 years. 
  I stand with my fellow Newporters in supporting Congressional Plan A, which keeps us in the same district with Corvallis 
and Eugene, which makes sense for hospitals and college campuses. It also appears to make progress possible. 
 
I support Legislative Plan C, keeping shared interests and industries together. 
 
Summary: I support Congressional Plan A 
                I support Legislative Plan C 
 
Thank you for your attention, Sincerely, Susan Sprague 
                                                           224 NE 33rd St 
                                                            Newport, Or 97365 
                                                             503 434-1782 
                                                             sspragues1@gmail.com 
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